Middleboro Little League – BOD Meeting
DATE:  February 23, 2016
Middleboro Elks

	Board Member Name, Title
	Present
	Absent

	Gary McNaughton, President
	
	X

	John Cannavo, Vice President
	X
	

	Sarah McGill, Treasurer
	X
	

	Brian Butler, Secretary
	X
	

	Andrew Porter, Player Agent
	
	X

	Skeeter Porter, Major League Director
	X
	

	Dick Sinnott, Minor (AAA) League Director
	X
	

	John Gardner, Farm/Junior Minor (AA) League Director
	
	X

	Gary Goodine, Instructional/Tee Ball Director
	
	X

	Jay Tullish, Safety Officer
	X
	

	Dotty Caron, Team Parent Director
	
	X

	John Taylor, Umpire in Chief – Major & Minor League
	
	X

	Peter Wood , Purchasing Agent
	
	X

	Andy Larson, Equipment Manager
	
	X

	Jen Iwanski, Concessionaire
	X
	

	Bob Sigren, Field & Facility Development
	X
	

	Sue Dillon, Fundraising Director
	
	X

	James Mather, Information Officer
	X
	




	Topic
	Presenter
	Notes

	Opening  Remarks
	John C
	Meeting called to order at: 7:39
Attendance recorded

	Team Parent Director Position
	John C
	Discussed the resignation of Dotty Caron

Discussion ensued regarding keeping this position as a BOD position.  Will formally vote at next BOD meeting.

Sandra Tullish has expressed interest in the role.


	Registration Status
	Skeeter






John C

	Majors = 88 Registered
AAA = 39 Registered
AA = 44 Registered
Farm = 36 Registered
Instructional = 50 Registered
T-Ball = 43 Registered

Requested all division Directors outreach (call) children that played last year but have yet to register to increase registration numbers.


	Team Numbers, rosters, and coaches
	Skeeter
	Requested AAA Director call all individuals interested in Managing a AAA team and have them come to the next BOD meeting and be interviewed for the 4 positions.





	Topic
	Presenter
	Notes

	Fall Ball Committee
	Jim
	Discussed participation last fall (over 100 kids)

Requested additional support/help of committee for Fall 2016


	Credit Card Processing
	Sarah
	Discussed current vendor fees of approx. 4%

Reviewed potential new vendor with fees of approx. 3.29%
Potential vendor also offers additional tools
 

	Umpires

· Fees
· Junior Umpires (Asst. coordinator?)
· New Major League Umpires

	John C
	Discussed overall state of umpires in the league

Discussion ensued regarding the fees Gary procured from other towns

Discussed Jr Umpire Coordinator role

Jim Mather will invite (Dave Dole) an umpire to the next meeting


	High School Clinic Update
	Skeeter
	Skeeter and Jolee Butler are coordinating

Will be held March 15 & 16 – 5:30-7:30 pm for a fee of $25

Signups will be next Tuesday March 1 at the Elks


	Maintenance Items
	Bob 
	Tarp needs to be ordered

Discussed the water bill issue

Infield mix to be ordered

Lawn maintenance to be voted on at next meeting

Dumpster must be ordered before cleanup day

Discussion ensued regarding Porta – Pottys at fields, bathrooms and Board of Health inspections, possibility of repouring FOD dugout floors


	Fundraising
	Jen
	Discussed having an on-line store for apparel (March – April 1st)

Discussed date for dance – Brian will check with Elks to secure a date


	Misc
	Skeeter







	[bookmark: _GoBack]Schedule time between Majors Saturday games will be 2hr 15 mins

He will put up HS clinic flyers at FOD bulletin Board

Field cleanup day (March 19th  – rain date March 26th) needs to be publicized

Little League Patches needed for Uniforms



	
Topic
	Presenter
	Notes


	
	Dick

Sarah

John C
	Sign in front of FOD needs repair

Sponsors are still coming in 

BOD should discuss lowering the scoreboard sponsorship fee as we have not had success is securing a sponsor in 12 months


	Adjourn
	
	Adjourned at 9:37 PM

Next Meeting March 1st 



